
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
November 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
School Photographs 
 
The photographer will be in school on Thursday 16th November 2023 and will take single 
photographs of all the children in school and nursery. Siblings will also have a photograph taken 
together. 
  
If you have a younger child and you would like to have a family photograph with them included, 
please come into school between 8.00am and 8.45am to have these photographs taken.  
 
Your child will come home with a ‘proof’ on the day. This is an easier and quicker way of deciding 
whether you wish to purchase the photograph. Full details of how and when to pay will be included 
with the ‘proof’. 
 
Please telephone the school office if you do not want your child to have their photograph taken by 
Thursday 16th November at 8.00am. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
 
 

 
Jonathan Nixon  
Head of School 
 

 


